
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

To celebrate the coronation of King Charles III, we will 

be having a whole school tea party on Friday 5th May. 
 

During the afternoon, the children will learn about the 
history of our Royal family, the meaning behind and 

the significance of the coronation ceremony. The 
highlight of the day will then be our celebratory tea 

party before we depart for the bank holiday weekend. 
 

To help us celebrate this very significant occasion for 
our country we are asking for every pupil to bring 

some party food to share. 
 

Following items would be greatly appreciated: 
 

 Savory snacks – i.e mini sausages, sandwiches, sausage rolls. 

 Crisp and nibbles 
 Biscuits and individual cakes. 

 
Please remember that we are a nut free school 

 
On the day of the event, please can all food donations be placed on the table at 

the front entrance of the school.  All contributions will then be served on long 
tables and shared with children across the school.   

 
We really hope you will be able to support us in marking this special occasion, 

which will be a fantastic memory for our children to cherish for years to come. 
 

Many thanks, 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Adrian King 
Head teacher.  
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